
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Mission 
Statement 
To strengthen 
the Westgate 

Hills community 
with programs 
and events to 

benefit all. 
 
 

WHCA needs 
volunteers 
and your 
support -
THANK YOU!  

Summer 2009 
Upcoming Events 

 Quarterly Meeting- Monday, June 1 @ 7:30pm: 
We invite you to attend the second meeting of the year: 

• Treasurer’s report and membership update. 
• Plan Fourth of July Parade and Picnic. 
• Call for volunteers. 
• Fundraising. 

 Bring your own blanket or chair 
for a picnic, enjoy rides and play 
games. 

Wristbands will be available for 
sale before the parade for $5 
per person (not needed for kids 
under two) to enjoy the entire 
day of games, rides and picnic. 

*Please note there will not be 
food tickets, the wristband 
covers everything for the all day 
event.* 

July 4, 2009 at 
Westgate Park 

• 10:30am Parade 

• 11:00am Rides & 
Games 

• 11:30am Picnic 

• 12:30pm Music 

  

Fourth 
of July 

Enjoy the 
summer holiday 

with all your 
neighbors! 

Membership Dues are $10! 
It’s never too late in the year to join. 
Contact the Leadership Team or www.westgatehillscivic.org. 
 
Fall Events: 
Concert in the Park in September 
Golf Outing and Social in October 



  
 

The Westgate Hills News 
 
 

Members 
Information 

 
 
Babysitting and 
Job Referral list – 
available to all 
Westgate Hills 
residents: 
Contact Elaine at 
610-446-8842 or 
emskahan@ 
msn.com to obtain 
a copy. 

 
 
 
 

 
First Ward 
Commissioner 
Steve D’Emilio 
610-449-5685 or 
484-571-5521 
demiliosteve@ 
yahoo.com 
 

Recap  of  Events 
   Egg Hunt-  What an 

‘egg-straspecial’ time! 
  Lots of kids enjoyed 
themselves gathering  
eggs hunt and doing 
the scavenger hunt 
and egg games. 
 

Yard Sale:  Spring 
cleaning ritual! 
  Exchanging 
treasures for dollars 
is a great way to 
recycle your 
unwanted items, 
hopefully sellers and 

Support your Neighbors…Patronize their Businesses 

Corner Chat 
Congratulations 
to our 2009 
Leadership Team 
and Board of 
Directors as 
elected at the 
Spring Meeting.       
Thank you to 
Commissioner 

Westgate Hills Civic Association 
www.westgatehillscivic.org 

info@westgatehillscivic.org 
Leadership Team 

Kimberly Harman  (President) 
Tom Straub (Vice-President) 

Doug MacLaughlin  (Treasurer) 
Betsy McElreavey (Secretary) 

Board of Directors 
Don Paterson 
Joe McCann 

Chip Gallagher 
Victor Sage 

Volunteers Serving the Community Since 1939 

Steve D’Emilio for 
updating the 
attendees with 
township news.    
Membership is up, 
but not where it 
needs to be to 
support all yearly 
events.  But 

instead of 
cancelling events, 
a membership 
drive is on.  
Please see 
WHCA website 
for complete 
meeting minutes. 

buyers alike 
benefitted from this 
annual event. 
 
WHCA thanks all the 
volunteers who 
helped out at these 
events. 

To see your business card here- email: info@westgatehillscivic.org 



 


